
Pumpkins galore at Kilduff

One of the places to go and pick a
pumpkin  locally  is  at  Kilduff  in
East Lothian.
Photographer Phil Wilkinson went to have a look.

Buy tickets or find out more here.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2023/10/pumpkins-galore-at-kilduff/
https://kilduff.co.uk/east-lothian-pumpkin-patch/


Helen Wilson holds a pumpkin from the 2023 Pumpkin House at
the opening day of the Kilduff Farm Pumpkin Festival in East
Lothian, Scotland. Kilduff Farm, in East Lothian, have kicked



off their sixth Pumpkin Festival in style. The family affair
celebrates the very best of autumn and Russ and Lucy Calder
welcomed hundreds of visitors to the farm over the weekend to
pick  the  perfect  pumpkin  and  provided  visitors  with
inspiration to take their pumpkin from the patch to their
kitchen to cook and eat this Halloween, as they continue their
mission to reduce food waste. www.kilduff.co.uk Picture Phil
Wilkinson
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Iris Gwynne Stevenson pictured having fun at the opening day
of  the  Kilduff  Farm  Pumpkin  Festival  in  East  Lothian,
Scotland. Kilduff Farm, in East Lothian, have kicked off their
sixth Pumpkin Festival in style. The family affair celebrates
the very best of autumn and Russ and Lucy Calder welcomed
hundreds of visitors to the farm over the weekend to pick the
perfect pumpkin and provided visitors with inspiration to take
their pumpkin from the patch to their kitchen to cook and eat
this Halloween, as they continue their mission to reduce food
waste. www.kilduff.co.uk Picture Phil Wilkinson
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Max Gibson (3)m pictured staking his claim as No 1 Pumpkin
Picker picking pumpkinsat the opening day of the Kilduff Farm
Pumpkin Festival in East Lothian, Scotland. Kilduff Farm, in
East Lothian, have kicked off their sixth Pumpkin Festival in
style. The family affair celebrates the very best of autumn
and Russ and Lucy Calder welcomed hundreds of visitors to the
farm over the weekend to pick the perfect pumpkin and provided
visitors with inspiration to take their pumpkin from the patch
to their kitchen to cook and eat this Halloween, as they
continue their mission to reduce food waste. www.kilduff.co.uk
Picture Phil Wilkinson
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